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24 September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
It gives me great pleasure to invite both you and your children to Bottisham Village College’s 
Open Evening on Thursday 3 October 2024.  
 
Starting at 5.30pm, there will be many activities for year 6 children and parents to enjoy: 
 

 A talk from Jenny Rankine, Principal at Bottisham Village College, as she explains 
how a growing college remains committed to its core values: a positive educational 
experience for all students. There will be two presentations: 6.00pm and 7.00pm 

 

 Live music and sport, demonstrating the college’s ability to include all students into 
these activities as well as developing talent and excellence in these areas. 

 

 Opportunities for students to participate in many activities: science experiments, 
basketball, cooking and more. 

 

 Opportunities to see our students in action in all areas of the curriculum and join-in, 
giving year 6 students a flavour of what life is like at the college, including the 
teaching styles. 

 

 An understanding of how the college develops the whole student, supporting their 
wellbeing and happiness through a relationship-driven approach to education. 
 

 An opportunity to meet our SENco team in the learning support hub during the 
evening.   
 

 Tasters of food from the school canteen and an opportunity for refreshments and to 
meet other new parents.   
 

 Trips, residentials, and Duke of Edinburgh displays in the dining room.  
 

Current students will be on-hand to offer parents and year 6 students a guided tour of the 
activities and to field any questions you may have about the college. Additionally, teaching 
staff and members of the college leadership team will be available for any informal questions 
or individual concerns you may have. 
 
We are only too aware of the importance of finding the right secondary school for your 
children; it is a crucial decision. To that, we hope to show you how students reach their 
potential with us at the college, enjoy their time with us here and forge memories of being 
part of the Bottisham family which will remain for the rest of their lives. 
 
 
 



  

  

  

 
We very much look forward to seeing you on 3 October. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Ed Compton  
Deputy Principal  

 


